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LD 2101

I am writing as the President of the Lakes Association of Norway to express my
support for LD 2101. Maine's lakes face many challenges associated with human
activity. When done correctly, human activity can have minimal impact on our lakes.
That correct behavior is defined in shoreland zoning regulations. When shoreland
zoning regulations are not followed, harm is likely to occur. This bill enhances the
ability of Maine's Unorganized Territories to address shoreland zoning violations and
should be passed. If not passed, the question should be "who would be protected, and
why?"



